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Statement regarding notification pursuant to 

Article 3 of the Convention on Environmental 

lmpact Assessment in a Transboundary Context 

(Espoo Convention) concerning a planned 

offshore wind farm on site 0-2.2 as defined in the 

Site Development Plan 2023 (FEP 2023) in the 

German Exclusive Economic Zone of the Baltic 

Sea 

The Swedish Meteorological and Hydrological lnstitute (SMHI) acknowledges the 

opportunity given by the Federal Maritime and Hydrographic Agency of Germany to 

supply a view on the proposed plans. 

The countries that border the Baltic Sea, including Germany and Sweden, have 

numerous plans for offshore large-scale wind farms. SMHI appreciates that the impact 

of only one wind farm may be small, but the cumulative effects may be significant in a 

transboundary context. Consequently, SMHI proposes that Sweden continues to take 

part in the Environmental Impact Assessment. 

Specifically, SMHI wishes to emphasize the cumulative effects the !arge number of 

existing and planned wind farms, pipelines, subsea cables, and other infrastructure 

installations in the southern paiis of the Baltic Sea could impati on the severe oxygen 

deficit in the deep waters of the central Baltic Sea. 
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